
STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

(360) 664-1160 • TTY (360) 586-8203

November 17, 2017

Jeremy Ness
Vice President

Georgia-Pacific Consumer Products (Camas) LLC
401 NE Adams Street

Camas WA 98607

RE: 2017 Natural Gas Integrity Management Program Inspection - Georgia-Pacific
Camas Mill (Insp. No. 7245)

Dear Mr. Ness:

Staff fromthe Washington Utilitiesand Transportation Commission (staff) conducted an
inspectionof Georgia-Pacific ConsumerProducts (GP) Camas Mill pipeline on Oct. 16-17. The
inspection included review of the Integrity Management Program and records.

No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will be closed as
of Nov. 17.

Staffthanks CP's personnel for theirprofessionalism and cooperation during this inspection.

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Lex Vinsel at
(360) 664-1319

Sincerely,

5an C. Mayo
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Carson Blocker, Reliability Engineer, Georgia Pacific, GP
Ron Simmons, Audit Program Manager, Georgia Pacific, GP
Roy Rogers, PE, Consultant, Cathodic Protection Engineering, Inc.
Robert L. Cosentino, Principal Consultant, Cosentino Consulting Inc.

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.


